



LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI NEWSLETTER

MEMBERSHIP

Last chance to get your Lehman friends to enroll as a charter member of the Association. December 31, 1993 will be the final date to enroll an receive the charter membership card. Alumni joining during the month of December will actually receive 13 months of paid up dues. If you have move since joining the Association be sure to send a change of address t L.H.S.A.A., P.O. Box 8175, Canton, Ohio 44711.

WEAR YOUR SCHOOL COLORS

Do you know someone currently attending the Lehman Middle School or a Alumni without a t-shirt or sweatshirt? Keep in mind the Association i selling these items and they would make great gifts! Harry Steineck is the man with the shirts and can be reached at 499-0313.

WAYS AND MEANS

Wayne Arnold has agreed to be chairman to help raise funds for the Association. Committee members are - Sandi Bucheit, Kent and Paula Smith Polly Duplain, Connie De Haas, and Joanne Moody. They are open to suggestion for "fun" fund raisers.

HELP NEEDED

If you have a computer and could volunteer some help entering names for class roster lists on to floppy disks your help is needed. The majority of the class rosters are available but computerized lists are needed for future mailings and class reunions. If you can lend a hand call Mary Kay Johns Wenger at 492-4596 and tell her what type computer you have access to and the programs you use.

REUNION

The graduating class of 1953 will hold a 40 plus 1 reunion on June 11, 1994. They are searching for the following lost classmates; Margaret Allmar McKnight, Carol Betz, Nancy Gehrum, Janet Jerles, Chris Orrell Ryan, Dianne Walker, Dave Cssey, Alan Cathon, Ralph Holt, Dick Hyde, Rene McClean, Dick Piero, Rodney Everhart, Merrilyn Frost Hogan, Terry Hague, Joan Kestel Krizan, Joan Larson Rice, Gary Rosser, Peggy Sessions Crain, and Joan Snyder Bourquin.

If anyone knows the whereabouts of these persons please contact Jim Guest at 492-1440 or drop him a note at 2955 Chaucer Dr., North Canton, Oh 44721.

ALUMNI BAND

When enough interested persons volunteer, a meeting of rusty and not so rusty former band members will get underway. Anyone out there willing to chair the group to get it started?

CLASS CHALLENGE

The class of 1948 gave a donation of \$50.00 to the Association and challenged other classes to do the same. A donation of \$100.00 arrived from

the class of 1946 to meet the challenge. If other classes have some spare funds and would like to meet challenge contact Mary Kay Wenger at 492-4596.

IN FUMEMBRANCE

John Blackmon - Class of '48 Sam Pete Apostalides - of '66 Wm P. (Jack) Meola - of '52 Janet Sommer Cox - of '38 Johnn Hoehn Randol - of '52 Dolores Darr Ewing - of '41

CLASS ROSTERS STILL NEEDED

The following class rosters are not in the hands of the Association" 1955, '56, '58, '59, '60, '64, '65, '69. In order to make contact with all former graduates we need help locating Alumni who might have a copy of the needed lists.

NEWS OF GRADS

SANDRA VOGELGESANG, class of 1960, received her third Presidential Award at the State Department in Washington for her work in foreign service. Sandra currently resides in Maryland.

CLAUDE W. "SKIP" SHRIVER, class of 1971, was recently elected Plain Township Trustee.

ROY L. SHEIL, former teacher and basketball coach, received a write-up in the Stark Magazine about Korea and the Chosin Aftermath.

DAN HLAVATY, class of 1976, promoted to general manager of Pacific Northeast USA Toys R Us. Dan currently resides in Seattle, Washington.

FUN KIGHT

Beat the January blahs by planning to attend an evening at the ELKS LODGE at 3201 Parkway N.W. in Canton (beside Tim's Tavern). For the nominal sum of \$3.00 you can join in the fun evening with former classmates on Friday, January 14, 1994 starting at 7:00 P.M. with a buffet table. There will be music and a cash bar. A "silent auction" will take place and anyone who would like to donate an item for the auction should contact Mary Kay Wenger, Wayne Arnold, Harry Steineck, or a Board member. Reservations are not necessary but would be appreciated to insure plenty of food for all. Call Harry Steineck - 499-0313. MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW AND BRING OTHER ALUMNI FRIENDS AND SPOUSES OR GUESTS.

FORTHCOMING MEETING DATES

Wednesday January 12, 1994 - Lehman School cafeteria, 7:00 P.M. Friday January 14, 1994 - FUN NIGHT at the ELKS LODGE Thursday February 3, 1994 - Amateur Sports Hall of Fame, 7:00 P.M. Wednesday March 9, 1994 - Lehman School cafeteria, 7:00 P.M. Thursday April 14, 1994 - Amateur Sports Hall of Fame 7:00 P.M. Wednesday May 18, 1994 - Lehman School cafeteria, 7:00 P.M.

ENROLL A NEW MEMBER WITH THE FOLLOWING MEMBERSHIP FORM

Lister again Control	****
FINE NAME AND ADDRESS OF THE PARTY OF THE PA	****
	10 9 00°
	grane:
NOW THE CONTRACT OF THE CONTRA	0×96

tal application with \$18.00 check in: Lehman Alamini
P.O. Box 8175
Carrier ON 44711